
 

 
 
In celebration of the Filipino Food Month, the Philippine Embassy, in partnership with 
the Philippine Education Society (PES), organized a lecture and demonstration of 
Filipino cuisine on 05 April 2025, as part of the Silid-Aralan sa Embahada Termino III 
program. 
 
PES Teacher Rofellita Larsson led the activities for the day, which started with a lecture 
on the food history of the Philippines entitled: “Sarap ng Pagkaing Pilipino, Yaman ng 
ating Kasaysayan, Kultura, at Pagkatao”. She expressed the importance and 
connection of Filipino food in Filipino culture and traditions.  
 
Teacher Larsson presented a video showing how to make lumpiang shanghai. After the 
demo, the students were given the opportunity to make it themselves, and it was served 
as their snacks for the afternoon. END. 



 

 
Silid Aralan students enjoyed the lumpiang shanghai making activities. 

 

 
 

 
Above photos are the lessons discussed during the class 

 


